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Dear Dr. Srour:  

 

Manuscript ID BMJ.2017.040538.R2 entitled "Consumption of ultra-processed foods and 

cancer risk: results from the NutriNet-Santé prospective cohort" which you submitted to 

BMJ,  

 

Thank you for sending us your paper. We are pleased to say that we would like to publish it 

in the BMJ as long you are willing and able to revise your paper as explained below in the 

report. We are provisionally offering acceptance but will make the final decision when we see 

the revised version.  

We are looking forward to reading the revised manuscript and, we hope, making a final 

acceptance decision.  

 

Comments：  

1. Please double check the page numbers in your response letter, there are many 

miss-matches between the letter and the text of the manuscript.  

 

2. Please double check the denoting numbers of model 2 and 3 in the response letter and 

compare them with the footnote of table 2 and the text.  

 

In your response please provide, point by point, your replies to the comments, explaining 

how you have dealt with them in the paper.  

 

 

Please note that the BMJ might choose to shorten content or replace or re-size images for 

the print issue.  

 

 

Please remember that the author list and order were finalised upon initial submission, and 

reviewers and editors judged the paper in light of this information, particularly regarding any 

competing interests. If authors are later added to a paper this process is subverted. In that 

case, we reserve the right to rescind any previous decision or return the paper to the review 

process. Please also remember that we reserve the right to require formation of an 

authorship group when there are a large number of authors.  

 

 

*** PLEASE NOTE: This is a two-step process. After clicking on the link, you will be directed 

to a webpage to confirm. ***  

 

https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/bmj?URL_MASK=f5f0236c5254442f8461a6520caac2db  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Daoxin Yin  

dyin@bmj.com,  

 

 

 

 



 


